
CONTRACT AGREEMENT 

Clarinda Community School District and Stanton Community School District  

Shared Maintenance Director Position 

2025-2026 School Year 

 

 

This contract is entered into between the Board of Education of the Clarinda Community 

School District, State of Iowa and the Board of Education of the Stanton Community 

School District, State of Iowa. 

 

The Stanton Community School District will reimburse the Clarinda Community School 

District a total of $5,000.00 of the total cost of the shared director position which is the 

salary. Travel costs and any other costs related to performance of duties related to the 

shared agreement will be shared on a 50%-50% basis.  

 

The Clarinda Community School District will provide the following services to the 

Stanton Community School District: 

 

Maintenance Director Position .20 FTE  

 

The Clarinda Community School District will administer the employment contract in 

accordance with the current agreement with the Clarinda Education Association and 

Clarinda School Board Policies. 

 

The Clarinda Community School District will bill the Stanton Community School 

District after the completion of the first and second semesters for the transportation 

director costs during the 2025-2026 school year. 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________       ______________________________________ 

Date          Board President  

          Clarinda Community School District 

 

 

 

_______________________       _________________________________________ 

Date          Board President  

          Stanton Community School District 

 

 
 


